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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS AFTER FAILING TO REPORT FOR DUTY 

WHILE UNDER INVESTIGATION 

Activity Date: May 31, 2022 

Date Posted: August 16, 2022 

Case Number: FL-22-0363-S 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-330 

 

An Amtrak operation supervisor based in Miami resigned from the company on May 

31, 2022, after he failed to respond to company letters advising him to report as 

available for duty. Prior to his resignation, we conducted an investigation and found 

that he violated company policies by engaging in self-employment as an independent 

realtor while on a medical leave of absence and while receiving short-term disability 

benefits. The company issued the employee a Notice of Investigation following the 

issuance of our investigative report and he failed to report to work. 

 
 


